
Blythewood Baseball / Softball League (BYBSL) 
PO Box 384 

Blythewood, SC  29016 
blythewoodsports@gmail.com 

 
November 28, 2022 

  

2023 Price Increase Notification 

 

Effective December 1, 2022 

 

This memo is to advise you that there will be a price increase for player registration 

fees, effective December 1, 2022. During the past year BYBSL has seen the costs of 

uniforms, field equipment, and much more, steadily rise. As a volunteer league, we 

are committed to providing you continued service and community engagement for our 

youth. We have conducted an in-depth cost analysis, to provide feedback from our 

neighboring leagues. The increase will allow us to maintain an interactive and great 

environment for our local community, that we have all come to love. We wish to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and we are privileged to be 

able to provide a great atmosphere for our residents.  

 

Sincerely, 

BYBSL  


